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INMATE BULLETIN

There continues to be a significant increase of contraband being discovered in
books and magazines by the mail room staff. Due to the rise in attempted
introduction of contraband into the institution, all books, newspapers, and
magazines will be returned to sender until further notice.

These measures are being implemented to ensure the safety of staff, inmates,
and the secure orderly running of the institution.
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